
Disclaimer  

The information on this website does not constitute legal advice nor forms an attorney-client 
relationship with The Harvey Law Group, PLLC (“HLG”).  Please contact HLG to schedule a legal 
consultation.  Contacting HLG (via telephone, email, letter, fax, courier, etc.) will not, in of itself establish 
an attorney-client relationship with HLG. 

The choice of picking a lawyer is an extremely important decision and should not be based solely on 
advertising.  You should ask for referrals from family members, friends, co-workers and other persons or 
organizations you trust.  In addition, we urge you to make your own independent investigation 
(experience, years of practice, formal training, etc.) and evaluation of any lawyer you are thinking of 
retaining.   


